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In 2020, Luke & RaceRMNP agreed to begin hosting the Riding Mountain Half 

Marathon, 10KM and 5KM, featuring a new race route and the addition of a 5KM 

event. The event has experienced tremendous growth over the past two years, 

with the event reaching its capacity each year. Without any prior experience as a 

race director, Luke has relied on his experience from participating in running and 

triathlon events over the years. By prioritizing the participant’s experience, Luke 

& RaceRMNP hope to continue to see the event grow in the future. 

RaceRMNP is a collection of non-profit events put on by the Dauphin Rotary Club 

to help raise money for active living initiatives in the community. By hosting these 

active living events, the Dauphin Rotary Club has been able to donate over 

$300,000.00 toward active living projects in the Parkland Community, which 

includes a $200,000 donation to the NorthGate Multi-use Trail System. 


